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Large scale factory farms introduce a variety of pollutants and toxic substances into 

our air and water. Oregon's beautiful spaces, including the entire Columbia River 

Gorge, deserve to be protected from the type of waste and pollution that factory 

farms produce. Holding companies that produce these problems accountable for their 

actions usually results in conflict, and the need for government agencies, businesses 

and individuals to engage in costly mitigation efforts and legal actions. Please resist 

factory farm operations in Oregon.  


